From: Michele Seville

Sent: Thursday, January 19, 2017 12:05 PM
To: CommaAsst
Subject: Mark Peterson Trial

Good afternoon,

While | was not able to attend the trial, is it my hope that this event will help call attention to Mark Peterson's failure to
honorably represent the people of Contra Costa Country.

Thank you to all those who have worked so hard to expose Peterson’s wrongdoings. He needs to resign. And he also
needs to be prosecuted. We are tired of white collar crime going unpunished!

Best,

Mihele Senitte

Arts & Culture Manager
City of Richmond
Richmond, CA 94804



